
To:        Mayor and Town Council

From:  Josh Martin, Director, Planning, Zoning & Building Department

December 12, 2018

TOWN OF PALM BEACH
Information for Town Council Meeting on: 

Staff recommends that the Town Council require the applicant to meet all conditions and 

comments as provided for in the Development Review Comments (DRC) Report attached.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

November 30, 2018Date:

336 S COUNTY RD

Z-18-00152Subject:

An application has been received for the following project:  

BACKGROUND

SPECIAL EXCEPTION WITH VARIANCE(S)

The applicant is the owner of two adjacent properties, 220 Brazilian Avenue, which 

contains a single family residence, and 336 South County Road, which is a commercial 

building that houses C.Orrico -a retail clothing store. In 1977 Lillian Rousseau ("Lilly 

Pulitzer") owned the Properties and requested special exception approval from the Town 

Council to have her store in this location. The Town Council granted the approval with a 

condition that Lilly enter into a Unity of Title Agreement to tie the two properties together 

and use the 20 parking spaces on 220 Brazilian for the store. Lilly sold the properties to 336 

Partners, lnc./C.Orrico in 1997 and C.Orrico obtained Special Exception approval in 1997 

to operate a retail store in this location with all prior conditions of approval. The applicant 

is now requesting the following:   1)  A request for special exception approval to modify the 

previously approved Special Exception to eliminate the condition of approval requiring a 

unity of title between 220 Brazilian and 336 South County Road; and  2)  A request for a 

variance to have zero (0) parking spaces in lieu of the previously approved 20 parking 

spaces on 220 Brazilian.

REQUEST:

KOCHMAN AND ZISKAOWNER'S REPRESENTATIVE:

336 PARTNERS INCOWNER:

336 S COUNTY RDADDRESS:

ROYAL PARK ADD                LTS 28 & 29 BLK GLEGAL DESCRIPTION:

PROPERTY CONTROL NO.:

C-TS Town-Serving CommercialZONING DISTRICT:

50-43-43-23-05-027-0280



Page Two

Staff recommends that the Town Council consider the presentations by the applicant and Staff, 

as well as the report of the Development Review Committee (attached) and comments from 

interested parties regarding the application. 

Attachment

cc: John C. Randolph, Town Attorney

pf & zf


